
 
        
 
      
 
 
 
   

 Outlook Academy Newsletter  
 

Our very own Khalid Woolfolk is March Student  

of the Month! Khalid has gone above and beyond  

to excel while reaching out to help other students.  
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Did you know? 

• Yale University has produced more 

presidential Candidates in the last three 
decades than any other University. 

• The word ‘typewriter” is the longest word in 

the English Language that can be spelled with 
the top of the Keyboard. 

Student Reminder 
• No School Monday, March 5th 
• Spring Break March 26 – 30th 

• Classes back in session on Monday, April 2nd   
 

Ventra Cards 

• Lost, stolen or damaged Ventra cards require 
new paperwork and a replacement fee.     

 
• Student IDs 

Students must wear their IDs at all times. 

Students are not allowed on campus without 
an ID on. If you lose your ID you must report 

to the main office to purchase a temporary ID. 

 
 

 

 

              

                

 

 Upcoming Events  
 

Parent Summit March 24, 2018. For more 
information on this event and registration 
please visit the link below: 

http://www.district205summit.net/event-
information 
 
Counselor’s Corner 
Students who are interested in applying 

for scholarships and grants should assess 
the following websites: 

• Fastweb.com  
• Sholly.com 
• Youthkinect.com 

 
Students who are interested in preparing 

for or improving ACT, SAT, or ASVAB test 
scores should assess the following 
website: March2success.com Information 

and practice tests are available for all 
three tests. 

 
All students whom have not taken the 
SAT will do so on April 10, 2018 at 

Outlook Academy in all classrooms. 
 

Final Exams!  
Thursday, March 8: 1st and 2nd Block 
Friday, March 9: 3rd and 4th Block (in the 

morning) 
THERE WILL BE CSU FRIDAY CLASS 

AFTER FINALS! 
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This Month’s Highlights 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Pulaski Day 
March 5, 2018 

For information on The Museum of America please 

visit:https://www.chicagoculturalalliance.org/

events/pulaski-day 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

        

 

 

 

 

Parent Information  
Inaugural Family & Community Engagement 

Summit will be held:  
Saturday, March, 24, 2018 from 8:30AM – 1:00PM 
Location: Kindig Performing Arts Center at South 

Suburban College, 15800 State Street, South 
Holland, Il 60673 

 

• Remember to call the office when your student is 

going to be absent at 773-995-2578 

• Please visit our webpage at 

www.district205.net/domain/315 

to view pictures, download forms, get access to 

other links, and much more. 

 

• Also remember to download the Remind App to 

get connected with all staff members and view the 

latest announcements. Instructions are on our 

website or can be picked up in the main office. 

 

• Parents/guardians of students may access 

attendance, grades and assignments using one log 

in at https://powerschool.ttdistrict205.net/public  
 
 

• If you need assistance, please contact the main 

office. 

 

 
Outlook Academy Staff 
Althea Butler ------March 9  

Shannon Garza --- March 30 

Please help me congratulate Mr. Paul 
Arrington, our March Staff Member of the 
Month!   Thank-you Paul for all that you do 

for OA and our kids! 

 

     Congratulations To: 

                   All-Conference Team 2017-2018 

                             Jerold Simmons 
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